
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The week started on a high with a visit to Heron Café in Barrowford. Students were given 

the task of researching the cost of a hot chocolate followed by a functional skills maths 

lesson to work out financial scenarios. We walked through the village avoiding the 

puddles to meet the lovely owner, Deborah, who served us our delicious hot chocolates. 

Leo did a fantastic job of ordering and initiating conversation with Deborah about her 

many four-legged visitors that frequent the café!  

Charlotte’s favourite day of the week is PE day, as Holly at Empower Gym delivers a circuit 

of activities for us all. We’re sure there must have been some stiff muscles on Friday 

morning!  

The week has ended with our favourite activity, Forest School at Harwes Farm. Today 

they have started outdoor fires for cooking and managed to get them going despite the 

bad weather conditions. I think we can congratulate our students, and Liz, for 

demonstrating their resilience on the farm today as they battled the elements.  

Learning on site this week has involved creating 3D life timelines in History, Studying the 

battles between the Celts and the Romans, identifying features of a biography in English 

and completing an escape room project in Citizenship. Once again another fantastic week 

at Grow School. 

Wednesday – Empower Gym (Change of day) 

Thursday – Trip to Salts Mill 

Friday – Harwes Farm 

   End of term (2 week closure) 

We are very excited to introduce a new starter in school 

next week (Part time.) 

Thank you to all parents for your prompt return of consent 

forms for the SALTS MILL Trip on Thursday.  

We break up for two weeks on Friday 9th, returning to 

school on 19th February.  

A polite reminder, due to the size of our setting, please 

can parents avoid coming up the stairs into the school.  

Please can you remember to pack a coat with your child 

each day as we are often going out into the community 

and very rarely are we put off by rain! 

 

 


